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9 January 2022 

 

Notice Of Planned NIGHT WORKS for Road Concrete Slab Replacement, Leichhardt 

Norton Street, between Parramatta Road and Allen Street  

commencing Monday night 23 January 2023 

Marion Street, between Balmain Road and Renwick Street 

commencing Monday night 30 January 2023 

 
Dear Resident / Business Owner, 
 
Inner West Council will soon be replacing concrete road slabs in the above locations.  

Due to high day time traffic volumes in these locations, Transport for NSW only permits 
works to be undertaken during night time hours between 7:30pm and 5:00am.  

Providing high quality footpaths, kerbs and gutters and traffic infrastructure is a key 
priority. Council is maintaining community assets to protect safety and accessibility for 
all and ensure the cost to ratepayers of any repair works is minimised through ongoing 
maintenance. 

Council is investing approximately $1.3 million to bring you this project.  

These works are part of the $33.2m investment Council has allocated to local roads, 
footpaths, traffic facilities, town centres, stormwater, car parks, town centres and 
cycleway upgrades this financial year.  

For more information on the project, including schedule, potential impacts and contact 
details, please see the reverse of this page. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Morna Scott 
Capital Projects Manager 
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We appreciate your patience and co-operation while we complete these important works. 
 

Project features  

The new concrete road slabs will be smoother, more durable and will improve road safety.  
 

Timings and work hours  

The works are scheduled to commence on Norton Street on Monday night 23 January 2023 and will 
take approximately 10 nights to complete, (weather permitting). 

The works on Marion Street are scheduled to commence on Monday night 30 January 2023 and will 
take approximately 4 nights to complete, (weather permitting). 

The works will take place between 7:30pm and 5:00am.  

The scheduling of this work may change. You will receive a letter confirming the date 2-3 days before 
the work commences.  

The works locations will need to be clear of parked cars during the working hours.  Council’s contractor 
will advise residents of specific locations affected as works progress.    

 

Reducing construction impacts 

The work will be completed each night in sections moving along the street.  

Works that generate more noise such as saw cutting and jack hammering will be completed 
between 7:30pm and 11:30pm. Quieter work such as equipment set up and pack up, steel fixing and 
concrete pouring will follow between 11:30pm and 5:00am.  

Traffic controllers will maintain safe access for residents during the works. Some minor inconvenience 
may be experienced.  

The works locations will need to be clear of parked cars during the working hours.  Council’s contractor 
will advise residents of specific locations affected as works progress.    

 

Enquiries  

Council’s contractor:  State Civil, Jordan Taha, 0404 273 932. 

Council officer:  Mark Bye, Project Officer on 9392 5158 between 8:30am and 4:30pm weekdays. 

 


